
Construction Activities - 
Euclid Avenue

July 14, 2017
 
Thank you for your interest in the Grant Road Improvement Project Phase 2.

During the week of July 17, the contractor will install sewer infrastructure on
Euclid Avenue at Grant Road. This work will be completed from 5  a.m. to 4 p.m.
and will take approximately one day, weather permitting. Residents and the
traveling public can expect the following:

North and southbound Euclid Avenue will be reduced to one through-lane
in each direction

Traffic will be shifted around the work areas

All turn movements will be permitted 

Business access will be maintained

Speeds will be reduced to 25 MPH. Expect slight delays

The traveling public can expect delays when driving in this work area.
Please obey all traffic control signs and watch for construction personnel and
equipment in the work zone. 

We look forward to working with you throughout the project, and encourage any
feedback. The Project Team is dedicated to delivering a beneficial project for
the entire region, on behalf of the City of Tucson and the RTA. If you have any
additional questions or comments, please call the Grant Road Information line
at (520) 624-4727 or email information@grantroad.info. 

Sincerely,

Grant Road Phase 2 Project Team 

Visit www.grantroad.info or email information@grantroad.info for more information. 

STAY CONNECTED:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xUEG-E92RNrqdtMposgkEuk4gar5dYAdDhNQdOowxHbLff-5g9hzLzqN0idcyqaPdyB86t9jaQhYmofxfNmJDKijSsGNeyjQ0OLgTjzfvq7EfMWu_CP6LDcsGYZMDy2Ivai_AS3Rz-tS_qrp_P2_auXmfzWY0n7AKRsj8KW--14=&c=&ch=
mailto:information@grantroad.info
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